
Community Savings Credit Union - Bargaining Survey

Monday, January 8, 2018

To: MoveUP Members at Community Savings Credit Union

Your current collective agreement expires on June 30, 2018.  This collective agreement will remain in effect until a new
collective agreement has been bargained and ratified by both parties.

Please complete the on-line survey by clicking here.  By completing this survey prior to the deadline of Noon - Monday,
January 22, 2018, you will assist your bargaining committee in addressing the areas of the collective agreement that are a
concern to you and/or you feel need updating.

Board Member Graeme Hutchison and Job Steward Satwinder Grewal were appointed to serve on your bargaining
committee.  Along with your union representative, they will be reviewing all of the bargaining surveys and drafting
proposals for a renewed collective agreement.

Thank you in advance for your participation and we will be updating you with our progress along the course of
negotiations.

 

In solidarity,

Alicia Gallo, Union Representative
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